
 

                                                                                      
 

 

 

Dear Saline Community Fair Supporter, 
 

The Saline Community Fair thanks all our past sponsors of the bicycle giveaway program! In past years, this program has 
brought many fair visitors to the area the bikes were displayed in and we have had thousands of entries for the bike 
drawings. Our 2024 fair will be held August 28 - September 1 at the Washtenaw Farm Council Grounds. Due to the 
popularity of the bicycle giveaway, the fair board has decided to continue giving away 10 to 15 bikes of various sizes. We 
are excited about the 2024 fair and the activities we have planned.  
 

If interested in donating a bike, the cost is $150 per bike. The Saline Community Fair is a 501c3 organization, therefore, 
any donations are tax deductible as allowed by law. Please let us know if you can assist with this special project by 
completing the form below and/or mailing, emailing or calling.  The information below will also be used to recognize our 
donators during the fair.  Please make checks for the bikes payable to the Saline Community Fair and mail to the Saline 
Community Fair, P O Box 423, Saline, MI 48176.  All donators will also receive drawing entry forms to distribute to 
customers and friends.  In addition, your name will be listed as a sponsor on our website at salinefair.org and on a large 
sign at the fair and on the bike. Thank you in advance for your support of the 2024 Saline Community Fair! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Denise Blumenauer, Saline Community Fair Sponsorship Chairperson 
salinefairsponsorship@gmail.com, 734-347-5696 

 

 

Saline Community Fair Bike Giveaway Donation Form 
 

Name of Donator (who to send acknowledgement to) :_______________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email __________________________________________  Phone _______________________________ 

Name as you wish to have it listed on thank you sign and bike _________________________________ 

               Enclosed is a check for $150 per bike made payable to the Saline Community Fair  

 

Mail Donation and Form to:  Saline Community Fair, P O Box 423, Saline, MI 48176 

                                             THANK YOU!!! 
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